
HDC Meeting Minutes – April 15th, 2019 
 
Attendance: Neil Huewe, Kurt Knott, Corey Rupp, Mike Johnson, Bob Brink, Andy Haskell 

Absent: Boy High School Coach,  

 

Coach Evaluations –  HDC met to review and discuss coaching evaluations. We will be working to provide feedback 

to coaches where necessary over the next month. 

 

Sanford Ice Budget – HDC asked the Finance Committee to up the Sanford Ice from $15k to $20k to run the 3x3 

program to be able to run that again as the end of the season. 

 

 

Team Projections – We have been reviewing team projection for next year. Initial projections look as follows for 

team sizes: Bantam-3 teams, Peewee-3 teams, Squirt 5-Teams, 12U-1 team, 10U 2-teams. 

 

 

Walker Kids for Next Year – HDC would like to have BYHA initiate discussions with Walker to know plan for kids 

next season. HDC is okay with kids playing here that played last year but would like to work on long-term solution. 

 

 

Treadmill –  Looking to set up plan to use this Spring and Summer. Kurt talking to Bruce to finalize a plan but those 

that have access will open up to using for their teams. 

 

 

Off-Season Puck Shooting – We will still do the Puck shooting contest but unsure about puck shooting at BCA for 

summer due to construction at this point. 

 

 

Ice Study Meeting – April 22nd City Hall 6pm – There is a ice study meeting at City Hall regarding the city study for 

anyone wanting to attend. There is still an ice shortage to get reps we need no matter what the ice study is saying. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted:  Corey Rupp 


